




of $100. There are still outstanding expenses consisting of the photographer ($400), consignment of two artworks 
that sold ($800), and trolleys ($750). The profit is about $16,500. She thanked Ms. Seipp for the idea of partnering 
with Coral Gables Community Foundation and Eventbrite. The head count for the event was 180 and the number 
given to the caterer was 155. The total number of people that attended was 100. 

2. Continued Use of Internet Auction Site: Chair Meagher said that the Coral Gables Community Foundation gave
pennission to continue to use the auction platfonn. Ms. Kautz said that, by Resolution, the board had the ability to
fundraise, but the methodology would have to be well-detailed and get approval from the City Manager's Office.
Ms. Seipp noted this would give people the opportunity to get gifts locally.

3. Potential New Board Member: Chair Meagher said Mary Beth Burke was interested in filling the empty spot on
the board. Ms. Kautz said she should submit her resume to the City Clerk's Office or Commissioner Menendez.

NEW BUSINESS: 
1. Holiday Open House:

Chair Meagher showed the poster from 2019 and asked Ms. Lam to give an update. Ms. Lam said the Junior Orange
Bowl Parade is the same day as the open house so the kids from PAL could not attend, but the Symphonettes would.
Ms. Lam called all the vendors from previous events. She had to confinn with the museum, but was sure they will
attend. In addition, the Villagers are bringing their angels and the Garden Club will sell something. She also found
some vendors at the Harvest Festival. She inquired if the board wanted food and was answered in the affinnative.
Chair Meagher stated that she had a candle vendor. Ms. Lam said she was going to meet with a vendor that turns
old and vintage clothing into something new and wearable. She asked if anyone knew any other vendors, as they
were looking for someone who did bags. Ms. Cason said she will let them know. Ms. Lam will confirm everyone
by the end of the week. She will also donate children's crafts for the event. The carolers will come at I :30 pm and
Santa at 2:30 pm. The board discussed the use of masks. John Adams will be Santa. Chair Meagher said she would
buy paper bags for cookies and suggested they reach out to Misha's Cupcakes. Ms. Kautz will contact the cappuccino
vendor, copy the flyers, and have the postcards printed. Ms. Kautz will provide Ms. Lam with a survey of the
property for event layout purposes. Ms. Lam will advise vendors to bring their own tablecloths with the city
providing one table to each. Vendors will be asked to donate to the Merrick House. Ms. Ehrenhaft asked that Santa
not walk home when he was finished.

2. Chair Meagher recognized Ms. Kautz for her 15 years of service to the city and invited everyone to have some of
the cake she had prepared.

DISCUSSION ITEMS: None. 

CITY COMMISSION ITEMS: None. 

ITEMS FROM THE SECRETARY: None 

ADJOURNMENT: There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 9:45 am. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Warren Adams 
Historic Preservation Officer 
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